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LEADER’S QUESTIONS 
 
 
The following question for the Leader has been received in accordance with 
Standing Order 8A:- 
 
Question submitted by Mr G Marsden: 
 
1. “Himbleton Close - Kitchen Refurbishment” 
 

“I would like to know why Himbleton Close properties are not getting  
their kitchens refurbished within the current financial year, in spite of 
residents having been promised this refurbishment every year since 
2000 ?   
 
This year the refurbishment has been put back a year yet again. Now 
we’re told that the works are due after April 2010.” 

 
 
  
 
 


